
Welcome back to a new year at Great
Sampford. The weather has been beautiful
and the children have been smiling. I am

proud to start the year with a fantastic team
as we also welcome Miss Herbert to teach

Puffin and Miss Berry as our catering
manager. The children have started the year

with an amazing outlook and are already
showing their wonderful skills in lessons. 

Please ensure you check
Parent Hub for any news
- lots of information can

be found on there.

Please see the Diary Dates that were posted onto Parent Hub this week. I
hope these have been useful to plan the year and hopefully gettime off work
if needed. These are obviously due to change but I will let you know as soon
as possible.  

NEWSSAMPFORD
AUTUMN 08/09/23

Upcoming dates:

Parent Hub

New Children

We welcome all of the new
children in Robin class and
some other new children

around the school.  

This week's learning focus:
Robin - Settling in and routines
Puffin - Getting to know each other
Swift - Informal letter writing
Eagle - Numbers in their millions

What's happening at Great Sampford? 

overjoyed
(Adjective. delighted

and gleeful)

Word of
the Week

Attendance
Each week we will

celebrate the year group
with the highest

attendance. 


